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July 2019 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Families: 
 
The first day of the 2019-2020 school year will be here before we know it.  I wanted to give you some information 
and dates that will be helpful as we are already preparing for the new school year. 
 
IMS does have an adopted and enforced dress code policy.  All students are expected to wear a black, white or teal 
polo shirt each day.  However, students may wear a school sponsored spirit or club shirt on Fridays in lieu of the 
polo shirt.  You may purchase IMS logo polo shirts at Yellowmart.  You may also purchase shirts from other stores 
as long as they are polos and school colors.  Please refer to the Indio Middle School Student Dress Code Policy 
(attached) 
 
New this year​! All parents or guardians of DSUSD students must complete the registration forms online via 
ParentVUE (no longer will there be a need to pick up the packet and complete it at home)!  Students cannot pick up 
their schedules without the completed online registration. If you are unable to make the schedule pick up dates 
listed below, the office will be open for schedule pick up starting August 18th from 8am-2pm. 
 
All incoming seventh grade students must show proof of the Tdap immunization and two doses of varicella 
(chicken pox immunization). 
 
Save the dates: 

● 6th Grade Orientation & Schedule Pick Up - Wednesday, August 14th: 9:00am-11:00am Student 
Orientation/9:15-10:15am Parent Orientation 

● 7th Grade Schedule Pick-Up - Thursday, August 15th: 8am-2pm 
● 8th Grade Schedule Pick-Up - Friday, August 16th: 8am-2pm 
● First Day of School: Thursday, August 22​nd​: 8:00am 
● Student picture day for students last name A-L - Monday, August 26th 
● Student picture day for students last name M-Z - Tuesday, August 27th 
● No School - Labor Day - Monday, September 2nd 
● Title 1 Parent Meeting - Tuesday, September 10th 
● Back to School Night - Tuesday, September 10th 
● Pre-Med Blood Drive #1 - Friday, September 13th 

 
Continue to check our school’s web page for more information.  We are looking forward to meeting and seeing you 
soon. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Elizabeth Hartman 

ELIZABETH HARTMAN, PRINCIPAL 
BECKY HUDSON, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

                MARIBEL BELTRAN, COUNSELOR 
           PRISCILLA LUNA COUNSELOR 


